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Joshua Rubenstein Featured in Citywealth Weekly Article on
UK Elections' Impact on US Clients

March 19, 2015

Trusts and Estates national head Joshua Rubenstein was featured in this Q&A article on what the
upcoming UK elections might mean for the wealth management industry. Joshua notes that many
clients are now picking Switzerland over London for wealth management services, as Switzerland
seems more hospitable to wealth. He also comments that the prolonged uncertainty about tax
planning may level the playing field again, thus encouraging financial centers to compete for positive
reasons, not negative ones. ("What Could UK Elections Mean to the US Wealthy?" March 18, 2015)
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